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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
WATER QUALITY ADVISORY LIFTED 

Advisory was in effect for at-risk users 
 

PRINCE RUPERT, MARCH 1st, 2022 – Residents are advised that all water quality 
advisories have now been lifted.  

If water users continue to see a milky quality or sediment in their water, please run 
cold water, preferably through your bathtub or laundry sink taps, until it is cleared. 
Do not run appliances that use the water system (laundry, dishwasher, fridges) until 
water runs clear.   

For more information, please refer to the City of Prince Rupert’s website at 
www.princerupert.ca or contact the Operations Department.  

 

OPERATIONS DEPARTMENT 
Telephone:  (250) 624-6795 extension 2 - 7:30 am to 4:30 pm  

(250) 624-3000 - After 4:30 pm and Weekends including Statutory 
Holidays  

Email: works@princerupert.ca  
 
MEDIA CONTACT:  
Veronika Stewart, Communications Manager 
Office: (250) 627 0976 
Cell: (778) 884 6285 
Email: veronika.stewart@princerupert.ca  
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